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The Georgetown Fire Department invites you to an Open House to welcome the newest addition to our community, 

Hook and Ladder Number One.

Join us on Sunday June 10th from noon-3pm at the Central Fire Station, 47 Central Street to welcome our 2007 Ferrara aerial ladder.

There will be apparatus on display, fire prevention giveaways, light refreshments, a historical display and more.

For Further info or any questions contact FF Donna Robbins, DRobbins@GeorgetownMa.gov.
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